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17th December 2019 
 
 
In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2014, we are consulting on the proposed 
Admission Arrangements for St Swithun’s Catholic Primary School for entry in September 2021. 
 
The proposed changes from September 2021 are: 
 
The removal of categories 6, 7 and 8 (Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, St John’s Cathedral 
Catholic Primary School and St Swithun’s Catholic Primary School) and category 4 of St Paul’s 
Catholic Primary School which relate to children who are not baptised Catholic of a baptised 
Catholic parent who has attended Sunday Mass weekly/monthly/less than monthly in a Catholic 
community for the last year at the point at which the Supplementary Information Form (SIF) is 
signed. 
 
The addition of a new category - other baptised catholic children (Corpus Christi Catholic Primary 
School, St John’s Cathedral Catholic Primary School and St Swithun’s Catholic Primary School) 
 
A copy of the proposed admission arrangements can be found on our school website under 
admissions. 
 
The consultation period will run until Friday 31st January 2020 (statutory six week period).  
Responses can be sent for the attention of Br Ben Foy, Chair of Governors by email to: 
correspondence@st-swithuns.portsmouth.sch.uk (with the subject header Admissions 
Consultation) or by post to St Swithun’s Catholic Primary School, Taswell Road, Portsmouth, PO5 
2RG. 

After the closing date, responses will be collated and presented to the Governing Bodies of the 
Catholic Primary Schools mentioned above.  Once determined the final admission arrangements 
will be placed on our websites by 28th February 2020. 

 


